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COURT RULES
Bear in mind any further pandemics or health issues may temporarily affect these. Watch out for updates via email, our social media channels or poster updates on the courts.  
The number of playing members may be limited from time to time by the committee.

Any member of the committee may stop play on any court if he/she considers that it is too wet or otherwise unfit to play on.

The laws of the game shall be those sanctioned by The Lawn Tennis Association (LTA) as revised from time to time.

Members shall be responsible for reporting any damage to club property caused by them, or by someone playing on the courts with them.
The gates to the courts are to be kept locked at all times, even whilst playing.

No one under the age of 12 years old is allowed to play on the courts unaccompanied by an adult.
In school holidays Juniors are not to play unaccompanied by an adult after 5pm, if the courts are in full use by Adult members/public.
Playing time is to be limited to one hour if other members of the club/public are waiting to play. Please set your courts’ clock (situated next to the notice board

before commencing a game). If this is not set it will be assumed that 45 minutes of play has elapsed and only 15 minutes of playing time remains.
To maintain the integrity of the playing surface, proper footwear must be worn (i.e.: Tennis shoes/Plimsolls only). Hard-soled shoes may damage the surface.
A member taking a non-member on to the courts is responsible for collecting the appropriate fee and passing it on to the Treasurer via a member of the 
committee.
Unleashed dogs are not allowed on the courts.
Bikes are not to be ridden inside the courts and should be chained to the fencing uprights outside the gates. If arriving by car, it is advisable to use the car 

park off Abbey Walk when playing on the courts.
Please do not leave litter on the courts.
Courts may not be used for coaching or financial reward without the permission of the committee.
In order to ensure that only current members are playing on the courts all club members are given a plastic shoe tag which they must have with them whenever they are on the court complex. These tags change in colour each year and anyone without a tag should be challenged and/or politely asked to leave if they cannot prove that they are members.

�





�








